
Response letter 

Dear editor: 

We are pleased to send you our paper “Pancreatic adenosquamous carcinoma 

and in a CDKN2A germline mutation carrier “.  The paper has been considered 

for publication previously in the World Journal of Gastroenterology 

(Manuscript NO: 31861), but was rejected. However, due to the interesting 

topical scope, the director found it suitable for publication in the World Journal 

of Gastrointestinal Oncology.  The reviewer comments that, although the 

association between pancreatic cancer and FAMM is well known, the report of 

this rare variant arising in an intraductal papillary mucinous neoplasm may 

increase our knowledge in pancreatic carcinoma. Nevertheless, some 

misspellings required “minor language polishing” . 

Thus, an English native speaker thoroughly reviewed and corrected the article. 

Enclosed you will find the updated version, with changes highlighted in red. 

We hope you find it suitable for publication in your journal.  
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